

FSQ September Newsletter

Welcome September!

We would like to thank all of our wonderful Fun Square families for your continued support. Our goal is to create a safe, nurturing, and healthy environment for all of our students. We have high standards and appreciate your feedback on the survey to help us improve!

This month we will be introducing sports to our weekly activities! We will continue to have Spanish on Tuesdays, Yoga on Wednesdays, and Mandarin on Thursdays.

Happy Birthday!!!

9/30 Addison

Important Dates:

September 5:

Grandparents' Day, we invite all grandparents to come for a craft and refreshments from 9:30-10:30!

September 19:

Parents' Night Out! Enjoy a night out while your child(ren) enjoy pizza and a movie! 6:00-7:45

September 26:

Closed for Parent Teacher Conferences